
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   TCS/GEN/025/2025-26                                                                                                                23-06-2025                                                                                                                                  

                                                    C I R C U LA R  
    VALUE OF THE MONTH: KINDNESS اللطف 

Subject: SUMMER BREAK - 2025 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

This is to inform you that the school will be closed for the summer break starting from Thursday, 

26th June 2025. Please note the last day for students is as follows: 

 Last day for Grades 3 to 12: Wednesday, 25th June 2025  

 Last Day for Kindergarten to Grade 2: Thursday, 26th June 2025 

School will reopen on Monday, 25th August 2025 for all the students. 

We kindly request all parents to ensure that Term 1 fees (April, May, and June) are cleared before 

the school closes for the break. 

We wish all our students a joyful and refreshing holidays! 

 

Regards, 

ADMINISTRATION 

                                                                                   

 


